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The Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes recently was awarded two grants to 
study patient lost productivity. Jennifer H. Lofland, PharmD, will serve as the 
principal investigator for both grants.   
 
The first grant, awarded through the Aetna US Healthcare Quality Care Research 
Fund, is entitled “The Aventis Committee on Workplace Productivity Measurement.” 
The second grant, a four-year award entitled “Patient Outcomes: Quality of Life and 
Lost Productivity” was awarded by the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality. 
 
If you are interested in lost productivity and/or would like to learn more about either 
of these grants, please contact Jennifer H. Lofland at (215) 955-7348 or 
jennifer.lofland@mail.tju.edu. 
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